Minutes
1 December 2011
General Education & University Requirements Committee

Present: Donovan Taylor, Rich Wallace, John Heppen, David Furniss, Dawn Hukai, Lisa Kroutil, Kelly Browning, Don Leake. 

The meeting was called to order at 11:05 a.m.

Minutes of the 11/17/2011 meeting (Wallace/Heppen) were approved with corrections. 

Chair’s report.

1) Many assessment reports are still due.  
2) Data collection on course-taking in the general education program has begun.  A draft spreadsheet of data created by Tynan Heller is available on the General Education Falcon File site.

Old Business

New Business

The committee reviewed and discussed the General Education program review document.  The following ideas were suggested.

1) For the review to be effective and easily disseminated, data submission needs to be electronic.

2) The program review could be done on a yearly basis focusing on one goal a year over 7 years.  Alternatively, the program review could be done as scheduled.  The advantage of spreading out the review would be a reduction in yearly work and a sense of continual review.  The advantage of doing the review once every 7 years is that a more comprehensive report would result and the scheduling of the external reviewer would be simpler and less expensive. 

3) Data from the assessment reports should be taken from the most recent assessment reports received by the committee.  This could be a random sampling.  A meta-analysis could be done.

4) A webpage for sharing results of the general education program review should be established for students to access.  The committee currently does not have (and has not had in the past four years) adequate student representation.

5) Indirect assessment could be limited to faculty and alumni surveys.  There are questions about the general education program in our current program review documents given to students, faculty, and alumni.  These surveys should be used since they already have been done.

6) The process of general education program review is hampered by the lack of an assessment coordinator.

7) The chair will have a draft partitioning of the committee for the purpose of reading assessment reports at the next meeting on December 15 at 3:00 in room 223 SH.


Meeting adjourned at 11:50 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Don Leake
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